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File through Roger White 

Armando Fimbres 44-t 
Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC, Advice 2125: Updates 

tariff references to the CenturyLink Operating Companies Tariffs 

F.C.C. No. 11 and No. 12 in Access Service P.U.C. Oregon No. 32 

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be 

sent. The filing was submitted on April 30, 2015, with an effective date of 

May 1, 2015. 

This filing revises references to the CenturyLink Operating Companies Tariffs 

F.C.C. No. 11 and No. 12 in Qwest Corporation d/b/ a CenturyLink QC Access 

Service Tariff P.U.C. Oregon No. 32. Only text changes are made to the tariff. 

Rates and terms were not impacted. 

This filing will not cause the withdrawal of service, or conflict with other 

schedules and should not raise revenue for Qwest Corporation d/b/a 

CenturyLink QC Access, 
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